
Announcement from Enagic Osaka Factory 

 

We truly  appreciate your continued support to our products. 

 

We really apologize for our insufficient supply of Leveluk JrⅡthat 

has been causing an inconvenience to many customers and 

distributors. 

Having greatly increased our production capacity to supply more 

units of Leveluk JrⅡ,  we will settle all of  JrⅡbackorders during 

the 2A Speedy Achievement Campaign period  in January  and the 

rest will be settled in the first half of February. 

Rest assured. 

We will move forward and try to be a lifetime reliable partner of  

Enagic distributors. 

 

We really appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 
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